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National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council (NAEAC) board approved the work 

plan and budget for the fiscal year 2023-24. 

 

National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council board approved the annual work plan 

and budget for the fiscal year 2023-24. The 21st council board meeting was held on July 27, 

2023 at Mural Hall, Higher Education Commission, Islamabad. After recitation of a few 

verses from the Holy Quran, Prof. Dr. Fayyaz-u-Hassan Sahi, Chairperson, National 

Agriculture Education Accreditation Council formally welcomed all members attending the 

meeting in-person/online. He also highlighted the need to bridge the gap between academia 

and industry through offering paid internship by the industry. Later Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, 

Council Secretary presented the agenda items in a phased manner. Council members 

approved all agenda items after thorough discussion including accreditation rating of different 

programs of various universities awarded in the last fiscal year (2022-23), annual work plan 

2023-24 and budget for the year 2023-24. Mr. Nasir Shah, DG QAA & all council members 

again agreed to accredit Environmental Sciences degree program as it is under the ambit of 

NAEAC. 

Lastly Prof. Dr. Fayaz-ul-Hassan Sahi, thanked all the participants for the participation and 

valuable suggestions to enhance the effectiveness of accreditation of agriculture and allied 

education in different HEIs across Pakistan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


